

8900 North Kendall Drive

Miami, FL 33176-2197

Tel: 786-596-1960

BaptistHealth.net

December 3, 2013

Jason Wenig The Creative Workshop 118 Hill ST. Dania Beach, FL 33004

Dear Mr. Wenig,

On behalf of Baptist Children's Hospital, I'd like to thank you for participating in the sixth annual Rides 'N' Smiles Track Day hosted by Southern Automotive Media Association. This wonderful event would not have been possible without the help from The Creative Workshop, and we're truly appreciative. Your generosity, time and support made dreams come true for so many of our young patients with chronic illnesses. The children were treated to a day filled with fun, laughter and excitement, and they were able to leave behind any worries about their medical problems for that one day.

We are very grateful to everyone involved for all of their hard work to make this special day happen. The smiles and excitement on the children's faces said it all!

Sincerely,

Randall Lee

Chief Operating Officer

Baptist Children's Hospital

